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            08/12/2023 
 

 

Dear parents and families,  

 

It’s been an incredibly festive week at Tattenhall Park, beginning last Friday with many of our children singing 

at Barbour Square on Friday evening.  Thanks to everyone who attended in freezing temperatures and to Mrs 

Williams and Mrs Swift for supporting the children. 

 

The children in Key Stage 2 have had an surprise early Christmas present this morning with a high energy 

drumming workshop with Ian from DRUHM, staff have worked with Ian before and Miss Comish and I 

thought the children in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 would rise to the challenge and love it – they surpassed all 

expectations and were amazing!  Their concentration, energy, engagement and enjoyment was an absolute 

delight to see.  So many children thanked us for organising it which was a lovely bonus! 

 

This week Nursery and Early Years performed A Twinkly Nativity twice and Years 1 and 2 performed A Stable 

by Starlight twice, thanks so much to parents and extended families for attending and giving the children so 

much encouragement, it was wonderful for the children to see so many of you in school.  The children did 

incredibly well to remember their lines, actions and songs and modelled their costumes incredibly 

professionally.  Huge thanks to the stars of our shows and to all staff for their hard work! 

 

We are really looking forward to Years 3 and 4 performing Lights, Camel, Action next week and Years 5 and 6 

sharing their performance of It’s beginning to look a lot like Christmas.  Attached this to this newsletter is a 

message from the Parish Council about letters to Santa which can be posted in the letter box on the rear of the 

Sleigh outside Olympus House.  School’s Christmas dinner is next Friday lunchtime – Mrs Blackhurst and Mrs 

Williams are an absolute dream team in our school kitchen, it will be a very busy lunchtime!   

 

PTFA are working really hard behind to prepare for the Key Stage 1 Christmas party in our final week of term, 

thanks ladies!   

 

Have a wonderful weekend and see you on Monday 

 

Warm regards 

 

 

Miss M Fairweather 

 

Interim Headteacher Autumn Term 2023 

 

head@tattenhallpark.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

01244 667500 
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Letters to Father Christmas, the letter box this year is on the rear of the Sleigh outside 

Olympus House, last post is the 20th December. 

 

Letters received with a name and address will get a reply from the big man himself.  

 

 


